

14th October 2015

Dear parents/carers,

The Leading Parent Partnership Award (LPPA)

The LPPA is an exciting national award that the school is hoping to achieve in the next 15 months. It provides a framework that will help us to involve parents and carers more fully in every child's learning experience.

One of the principle criteria of the Award is the promotion of and participation in lifelong learning within school for parents and carers. It is vital that parents and carers understand and support their children's learning and development. Family learning can reinforce their relationships with their child and the school as well as developing their own skills and knowledge.

The LPPA offers long term benefits such as improved pupil attendance and behaviour and increased parental involvement and support. We hope to improve communication between school and home and nurture the child/parent relationships by highlighting the benefits of adult learning and the positive impact this can have on a child's own education.

This is a challenging but rewarding venture that should impact upon every child, parent, carer and member of staff at our school.

A school that encompasses parents and carers in its vision is a school that can create wholly successful learning environment for its pupils.

We would like to inform you of our commitment to achieving the Award but also ask for any assistance that you might be able to provide to support us in furthering parental engagement through your own connections with us.

Yours sincerely,

Mrs G. Callaghan















